
	  

	  
 
The K-16 Educational Leadership and Policy Studies doctoral program brings together 
education scholars who come from a variety of experiences and expertise, and 
challenges the conventional wisdom that K-12 and post-secondary education are too 
different to be understood by the same practice, policy, or research. The program 
promotes and requires rigorous scholarship that spans the educational continuum and 
is ideal for students seeking to enter careers in research, institutional assessment, 
policy analysis, educational leadership, or the professoriate. Students of Educational 
Leadership and Policy Studies (ELPS) programs should anticipate the academic rigor 
that the university and department embrace as its mission to obtain status as a “Tier 
One, National Research University.”  
 
In addition to becoming experts in their particular area of inquiry, candidates will 
receive a broad foundation in the study of educational leadership and policy 
development. Candidates in the Ph.D. program will be part of a cohort throughout 
their three years of coursework, leading to the dissertation. Research has 
demonstrated that cohort models can be very effective in fostering deep learning and 
increasing the likelihood of students moving towards program completion. Most 
students in the program work full-time and therefore our cohorts take only six 
graduate semester credit hours (two courses) per semester. 
 
For those interested in learning more about the program, we invite you to attend our 
second annual Research Day on Saturday, February 22nd. Research Day takes place on 
our campus, is free to attend, and spotlights the original research of our graduate 
students. Research Day will conclude with an informational session about the program 
and provide attendees an opportunity to meet program faculty and current students. 
Please visit our Research Day webpage for more information: http://goo.gl/nBpMHw 
 
Candidates who want to apply for this program may now submit admissions materials 
for the Fall 2014 cohort. Detailed application information including deadlines can be 
viewed here: http://goo.gl/w92zgn 
 
For further information about the Ph.D. program in K-16 Educational Leadership and 
Policy Studies, please visit our departmental home http://goo.gl/sGa7Kl or contact 
the Ph.D. Program Director, Dr. Adrienne E. Hyle, via email k16phd@uta.edu.   
 
 

 


